
    

 
June 2024                                                                                 Bruce Dixon, editor (dixon-bruce@comcast.net)           

The Sunrise 
   Published by the Rotary Club of Naperville Sunrise 

                                              

                
                

 

Sunrise Calendar                         
(Subject to change)  

       June 
  7: Regular Club meeting, 7am, NCC – Service grants      
14: Regular Club meeting, 7am, NCC – The Art of Naperville 
21: No meeting 
24: Sunrise Installation Dinner, Go Brewing, 1665 Quincy 
       Avenue  #155, Naperville IL 
28: Regular Club meeting 7am NCC – Erika Wood, YMCA        

 

please direct ideas for speakers 
and Club projects to Bill Hassett 

 

     

Our June 24 Installation Venue 
Now you can drink and drive 

   

Go Brewing founder Joe Chura 
(Chicago Tribune photo) 

      

Joe Chura, the owner of Go Brewing, told the 

Chicago Tribune that when he and his wife decided to 

cut back on their alcohol intake, they found it nearly 

impossible to find a restaurant that offered quality 

non-alcoholic beverages. So in 2021 they opened Go 

Brewing, which features an array of alcohol-free small 

batch craft beers. Visitors can select among more than 

a dozen brews with names such as Prophets Hazy IPA, 

Jab Jab Grapefruit IPA, New School Sour Berry, Salty 

Lime AF Chelada, and gluten-free Freedom.  
 

See you there! 

 

 

 

  

                     New Member 
 

 
Please welcome the newest addition to our 
Club, Michael Booth. Michael is the planning 
group director for HTMB, an infrastructure 
design firm based in Chicago. He’s sponsored 
by Marion Ruthig. 

 

                  * * * * * * * * * * *  
 

 
Representatives of three charities posed with 
President Srini (left) and 5K director Ryan Siebert 
(right) after receiving a combined $15,000 in proceeds 
from our 2024 5K: Bill Peterson SamaraCare 
counseling (blue shirt), Geri Kerger NAMI DuPage, 
Sarah Corbin West Suburban Community Pantry, and 
Mike Bradburn SamaraCare.   
 
 

(More) 
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Fun in the Sun 
 

 
Our May 11 Clean Sweep crew from left, Max, Bill, 
Chris, Kim, Jackson, Veronica, Paul, Laurie, 
Jackson, Tom, John, Marion, Ann. and Gregory. 

 

 
       Chris Kerstin wields a power trimmer as son    
      Jackson waits for more debris to carry away. 
 

Oh Baby! 
 

 
Deb Newman collected $400 in donated diapers,  
baby wipes and other goods for the West Suburban 
Community Pantry. 

 
 
 

                         

             Full House at Trivia Night  
 

 
        Trivia Night coordinators Dawn Newman (left),  
        Srini Namasivayam, and Deb Newman, and    \      
        Quizmasters Chuck and Mary Corigan. 
 

Publicity Chairperson Deb Newman summed up the 

recent trivia night gala for our Facebook page posted 

by Stephanie Randall: 
 

“Trivia competition was fierce but the cause was 

high school scholarships for students at Cherish 

Wototo orphanage and school in Kenya. Thanks to 

Sponsor IntentGen, Benard Wandera and 

IdaLynn Wenhold (photo) who told us about the 

need, Quizmasters Chuck and Mary Corrigan, 

organizers Dawn, Deb and Srini, the staff of 

Elements on Water Street and all the teams who 

played! Check out the brainiacs from Good 

Shepherd Church who won it all!” 

 
 

 
 

View the entire Trivia Night  photo  gallery at 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/M9ofZD7tXEVbgaEZ9 

  

(End) 
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